
Autumn Meeting/AGM at Moor Hall Golf Club 24th September 2014 
 
On Wednesday 24th September 2014, 88 members of WGC met at Moor Hall Golf Club and a?er a free 
light lunch played golf in a shot gun start fourball beCer ball stableford. The weather was autumnal 
without rain and the golf course was in excellent condiHon. The pin posiHons were tesHng for most 
handicap golfers. 
 
A?er a short AGM led by David Hadley-Smith and an enjoyable meal, the prizes were presented and the 
results were:- 
Dick Reynolds was nearest the pin on the 17th hole. 
 
First place was Ian Williams and John Shakespeare from Walmley Golf Club with 40 points. 
 
Second place on a count back was Mike Gregory and David Halter from Shirley Golf Club with 39 points. 
 
Third place was Andy Upson and David Taylor from Moor Hall Golf Club. 
 
David Williamson 
Hon. Secretary 
 

David Williamson got the proceedings under way 
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